
 

 
 

 
Date:  03-07-2014             From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

(707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Death Investigation                             Case:  201401082 

   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 On 03-07-2014, at approximately 6:50 a.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a 

report of a possible deceased male along the side of Singley Hill Road, Loleta. Medical personnel was 

summoned to the scene and confirmed the male was deceased. Humboldt County Sheriff’s Deputies and 

Detectives, California Highway Patrol Officers and the Humboldt County Coroner’s Office responded to 

the scene.  

 After an initial investigation, it is unknown what caused the man’s death. The case is currently 

turned over to the Humboldt County’s Coroner’s Office to identify the deceased man and determine his 

cause of death. 

 Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 
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